Rosenberg Corey

From: M Breckel <mlbreckel@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:05 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

I’'m a landlord in Jackson country and | urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.”

We are starting to sell our rentals because of the laws that are taking away all our rights as landlords. We can't afford to
relocate tenants whom choose not to move at the end of their lease or when we decide to sell. Landlords have no
incentive to own rental! This House bill will be a lose lose for the people of Oregon.

Sincerely.

Margie Breckel



